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Appendix 4E Financial Statements 

Hudson Investment Group Limited (ASX: HGL) (HGL or Company) released its Appendix 4E to the market 
on 25 February 2019. The accounts are in the process of being audited; therefore no audit report was 
attached to the Appendix 4E. 

The Company has been advised that the final accounts are not likely to contain an independent audit 
report that is subject to a modified opinion, emphasis of matter or other matter paragraph, a description 
of the modified opinion, emphasis of matter or other matter paragraph. 

The final audited accounts for 2018 are anticipated to be released mid-March 2019. 
  
For further information, please contact:  

Alan Beasley – Managing Director  
Telephone: + 61 2 9251 7177 
Email: abeasley@higl.com.au  


